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Lisa’s Inspirational Quote 
 
 

“Just remember, the true spirit of Christmas lies in 
your heart.” 

- Santa, “The Polar Express”  

13.12.2024 

TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE 

 

Please don’t forget we have our 
Christmas Market on Thursday and 
we look forward to seeing you all and 
sharing some Christmas Cheer. 

For WVA it is not so much about the 
religious side of Christmas, but more 
about the ethos of giving, sharing 
and most importantly thinking about 
those that may not be as fortunate as 
us and not forgetting to let others 
know we are there to support them 
and care for them. 

See you on Thursday. 

 

Miss Harris  

  
TOP MATHLETES  
   

1st—Nicholas—12,000 

2nd—Jahvani—1,418 

3rd—Fynley—1,000 

Primary Mathlete: Pijus 

 

Hello everyone, 

It’s nearly that time  

of year for fun and festivities. Next week 

will be the last Film Club for the term. 
 

We shall be watching a Christmas movie 

of the pupils’ choice and enjoying some nice 

little treats. 

Film Club would like to 

take this opportunity 

to wish you all a 

very Merry  

Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. 
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The Primary children, staff and Art Therapist were 

able to recycle old unwanted materials from around 

the school to make four amazing  displays in primary. 

Including out of date Covid Testing Kits. 

 

Children from both Primary and Secondary were chosen 

to go and collect our fabulous Christmas tree that 

Crossways donate every year to Wandle Valley. 

 

 

Massive thank 

you to  

Crossways Gar-

den 

Centre. 
 

 

Primaries then decorated the 

tree, including some beautiful 

handmade decorations from the 

children, which is on display in the 

Reception Area. 
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Year 7CMT enjoying their daily movement break.   

Before their lesson on squared and cube numbers. 

Pupils from 8NP,  

working out what 
links to what in a 
wired, and wire-

less, network.  

Some members of our pupil voice went and 
dropped  off  the  harvest  donations  that  were 
collected at school last term.  

This  year  we  have  chosen  to 
donate  food  to  the  Salvation 
Army Church, who will distrib-
ute the donations to those in 
our community who require 

Well  done  to  all  the  pupils  
that applied  to   

Pupil  Voice 

and congratulations to those who 
have been selected.  

 

 
We look forward to hearing all of 

opinions and ideas. 


